

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION



AND GIVEAWAY!

As part of our continued work to improve the management and efficiency of the municipal water system, we're asking customers to complete a quick survey to help us update our database. Accurate information will help us as we explore potential updates to the current three-year average billing process.

Complete the request for information by September 15, 2025, for your chance to win this North Middlesex gift basket & \$300 gift card to Home Hardware!

Questions? Contact: Infrastructure Department Municipality of North Middlesex infrastructure@northmiddlesex.on.ca 519-294-6244

Scan the QR code to complete the form online, or fill out the form on the back and bring the completed form to the municipal office (229 Parkhill Main Street, Parkhill)





Monday, August 18, 2025

Municipality of North Middlesex 229 Parkhill Main Street Parkhill Ontario, N0M 2K0

NOTICE TO ALL WATER USERS – Subject: Request for Information

Dear valued water customer,

As part of our ongoing efforts to improve the management and efficiency of our municipal water system, we are currently conducting a survey to update our customer database to ensure that all system information is as accurate as possible. Your cooperation is essential in helping us maintain a reliable and accurate water system which will help us provide better customer service in the future.

The Municipality of North Middlesex kindly requests, at a minimum, the following:

1.	Service Address:		
2.	Contact Information (email, phone)		
3.	Meter Size:		
4.	Meter Number:		
5.	Pipe Material around meter:		
	Meter Brand:		
Want to rec	eive your water bill by email? Y:	N: Email:	

Submission Instructions:

If you are unsure about the information requested please take photos of the water meter and submit your response by email to infrastructure@northmiddlesex.on.ca or call the Infrastructure Department at the Municipality of North Middlesex (519) 294-6244 for assistance. If you can fill out the above information and take a photo or scan it and send it by email, pictures are still appreciated for our records.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Infrastructure Department

Municipality of North Middlesex infrastructure@northmiddlesex.on.ca (519) 294-6244

CC: